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The most recent issue of the International Journal of Government Auditing was 
released by the U.S. Government Accountability Office (GAO). The International 
Journal of Government Auditing is published quarterly (January, April, July, October) 
in Arabic, English, French, German, and Spanish on behalf of INTOSAI (International 
Organization of Supreme Audit Institutions). The Journal, which is the official organ 
of INTOSAI, is dedicated to the advancement of government auditing procedures 
and techniques. Opinions and beliefs expressed are those of editors or individual 
contributors and do not necessarily reflect the views or policies of the organization. 

A copy of this issue may be obtained at 
http://www.intosaijournal.org/pdf/ijga_apr13_eng_www_a4.pdf 
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